
 

 

Culture, Recreation and Emergency Department, 
Parks & Landscape Services Division, 

 
To the Chairman and Members of the  
South East Area Committee 
 
RE:  Proposed Street Tree Maintenance Programme for 2018 
 
 
The trees on the following roads and streets will be included in the street tree 
maintenance works programme for the South East Area during 2018.  The works, unless 
otherwise stated involve pruning work. 
 

 
No. 

 
Location 

No of Trees 
requiring work 

1 Ailesbury Road 
A large number of mature trees on this road a number have 
been selected for pruning which will include crown reduction 
and removal of dead wood. 
 

 
30 

2 Simmonscourt Road 
Pruning and removal of deadwood. 
 

 
12 

4 Merrion Road 
Removal of dead wood and trees obstructing tree lights. 
 

 
9 

5 Church Avenue ( off Upper Rathmines Road) 
Prune to reduce crown. 
 

 
4 

6 Clyde Road 
Prune to reduce crown and remove deadwood. 
 

48 

7 Elgin Road 
Prune to reduce crown and thin out dead wood 
 

 
26 

8 Burlington Road 
Prune out dead wood and crown lift trees. 
 

4 

9 Tritonville Court 
Prune back five trees overhanging private property. 
 

5 

10 Haddington Road 
Prune and reduce crown height. 
 

32 

11 Pembroke Gardens  
Prune and remove deadwood from crown. 
 

10 

12 Appian Way 
Prune and crown raise to allow high sided vehicles to pass. 
 

 
27 



 

 

13 Mountain View Road 
Crown raise to clear public lights. 
 

 
25 

14 Shrewsbury Park  
Prune to remove deadwood and reduce crown height. 
Fell tree & grind tree stumps outside No’s 2 and 6. 

 
17 
2 
 

15 Raglan Road 
Prune and remove deadwood 
Fell tree and grind stump opposite Caroline Court / Pembroke 
Road end. 

 
32 
1 

16 Anglesea Road 
Prune & remove deadwood. 
Fell tree & stump grind  adjacent to Library / RDS grounds. 
 

 
18 
1 

17 Beechill Drive / Crescent/ Avenue 
Fell and grind out stumps. 
 

 
12 

18 Stella Gardens / Rosary Terrace 
Fell and replace with more suitable species. 
 

 
4 

 
The tree works include general pruning, removal of deadwood in the tree crown, pruning 
back branches to clear private property and crown reduction where appropriate. Trees 
on the list scheduled for removal are being felled due to structural damage, disease, 
poor condition and where possible will be replaced.  
 
It is anticipated that the works will be undertaken on a priority basis over the calendar 
year 2018. 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Michael Noonan, 
Senior Executive Park Superintendent. 


